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B2B Procedures 

1. One Way Notification Process 
 

Participant 
Name 

Old 
Clause No 

New Clause 
No 

Comments 

Red Energy and 
Lumo Energy (Red 
and Lumo) 

 4.2 One Way 
Notification 
changes 

Red and Lumo support the use of PIN to replace 
MXN. We believe the use of PIN, which currently 
indicates a planned interruption, aligns with the 
MXN which it will replace.  

However, it is important to ensure that a review 
of wording of  the definition and purpose in the 
B2B Procedures (One Way Notification) is 
undertaken to mitigate any potential 
misinterpretation.  

Proposed wording: 
PlannedInteruptionNotification – The Initiator 
may use this transaction to inform a Recipient of a 
planned interruption to supply at a site​.​ for the 
purpose  of undertaking planned meter 
replacements, including meter investigation and 
works. 

Second Draft Report Question  

Given a majority of respondents to the First Draft Report indicated a preference towards enhancement of the PIN to 
replace the MXN, drafting of it has been provided. With this drafting in mind, are there any further enhancements or 
changes to the PIN that you would suggest? If so, what? 

 

Participant 
Name 

Question 
No 

Comments 

Red and Lumo 1 Red and Lumo support the proposed new enumerations (Meter 
Installation – Additional, Install Controlled Load, Remove Meter, 
Move Meter, Meter Reconfiguration), as well as the additional fields 
(End Date and SO ID). 
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2. General Comments 
 

Participant 
Name 

Document/Section Clause No Comments 

Red and Lumo Previously consulted-on 
items to be 
implemented in stages 

1.2.2 Red and Lumo appreciate the IEC’s 
acknowledgement of the proposed delay 
to the implementation of 5 minute and 
global settlement. With the final 
determination of the proposed delay due 
on 9 July 2020, Red and Lumo would like 
to propose for the final determination of 
the B2B Procedure changes to be 
delayed by 1 week to 15 July. This will 
ensure the decision on the proposed 
delay rule change can be taken into 
consideration on all impacted effective 
dates. 
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